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Hello Centre Mountain Lellum Families,      Nov. 22, 2023 
 
Communicating Student Learning 
By the end of November, all families will be receiving informal learning updates which include information 
specific to the student’s learning. These informal learning updates may take the form of in-person/virtual 
conferences, phone calls, emails, portfolios, or written summaries. Many teachers will be hosting 
conferences tomorrow afternoon at Centre Mountain Lellum, while other teachers will be connecting with 
families in other ways. All families should have been notified of the format and timeline of these informal 
learning updates back in October. 
 
To keep the formal reporting procedures consistent in grades 6 to 8 at Centre Mountain Lellum, all teachers 
will be completing the full written learning updates in the form of a report.  Parents will be able to see the 
written reports once published through the parent portal.  These reports will be available by 1:00pm on 
Friday, December 15, 2023.  
 
According to the Ministry of Education and Child Care reporting procedures, English Language Arts and 
Math must be included on two written learning updates throughout the year and on the summary report. 
All other subjects may only be included on a minimum of one written learning update throughout the year 
and on the summary report. 
 
We look forward to seeing some of you at school on Thursday afternoon, Nov. 23. If you have any questions 
regarding the reporting procedure, please connect with your child’s teacher.  
 
Reminder, if you are coming to meet with your child’s teacher on Thursday afternoon, parking will be an 
issue so please give yourself lots of time before your scheduled conference time. You are welcome to park 
in the lower parking lot or along the lower parent loop, but please do not park in the upper loop or at 
PEXSISEN Elementary.   
 
Book Fair 
Please visit our Scholastic Book Fair in the Library during Student Led Conferences.  Our library will 
be open until 6 pm Thursday November 23rd if you would like to come and have a look or make a 
purchase.  
 
Lost and Found 
We have a new Lost and Found cabinet that was built by our Vice Principal Mr. Bedard and 
students.  Please check out the Lost and Found on the lower level by the gymnasium for any lost 
clothing items.  
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Absence Reporting 
If your child is going to be absent or signing out of school early please notify us by email at 
cml@sd62.bc.ca 
Thank you! 
 
A reminder of a few dates to mark in your calendars:   
Early Dismissal (11:30am) – Thurs. Nov. 23 (afternoon buses will run 3 hours ahead of schedule) 
Non-Instructional Day – Friday, Nov. 24   
First Term Reports posted on the Parent Portal – Friday, Dec. 15 
Last day of school before the holidays – Friday, Dec. 22 
First day back after the holidays – Monday, Jan. 8, 2024 
 
Darren Russell   Michaela Mistal  Glenn Bedard 
Principal   Vice- Principal   Vice-Principal 


